SUPERVISOR'S MINUTE BOOK 2023

February 21, 2023

The Department Head Meeting was called to order at 12:00pm.

Present were Doug Sorensen, Heath Hansen, Janell Remsburg, John Hansen, Chris Swensen, Miranda Bills, Deb Campbell, Todd Johnson, Tyler Thygesen, Janell Bluml, Ben Linde, Michelle Kilmer, Jotham Arber, Angie Baylor, Wendi Barnett, and Laura Kyndesen.

John Hansen lead the discussion about the upcoming asbestos removal for the HVAC project. There are 4 days that the courthouse will need to be closed: March 23rd & 24th and April 6th & 7th. There will need to be publication of these closings. Doug Sorensen will contact the radio station. May 16th through June 2nd will be the asbestos removal on the lower floor. They will be doing this half at a time. March 13th there will be someone in the courthouse doing paint lead testing. If anyone has any questions or issues, please contact John Hansen.

Meeting adjourned at 1:00pm.

Chairman, Board of Supervisors

Audubon Co. Auditor Clerk